
 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed Rising Tide Car Wash location in the 

City of Pompano Beach. As a partner at Edge Construction and a proud resident of Pompano 

Beach, I believe this project would be a tremendous asset to our city.  

Pompano Beach continues to grow and thrive, and with that growth comes the need for high-

quality services and amenities that benefit residents and visitors alike. Rising Tide Car Wash 

offers exactly that—a top-tier car wash experience that meets the needs of today’s customers 

with efficiency and excellence. From my perspective as both a construction professional and a 

local resident, a car wash of this caliber would add significant value to our community. As a 

contractor and Pompano resident, I like to promote sustainable development. I have been 

through a similar process when I built Hidden Harbor Marina some years ago. The Hidden 

Harbor project was successful and is still offering a great service in the community. I built my 

personal residence in this great community and would not advocate for a project I didn’t believe 

in. I know this car wash will provide a great service to the community.  

Equally important, Rising Tide Car Wash brings something even more meaningful to the table: a 

proven commitment to inclusion and social impact. Their mission to employ individuals with 

autism and create a supportive, empowering work environment is inspiring and deeply needed. I 

want to see Pompano Beach continue to grow not only as a dynamic, forward-thinking city but 

also as a place that champions inclusivity and opportunity for all residents. 

I strongly encourage the City of Pompano Beach to support this outstanding project. Rising Tide 

Car Wash will provide both an excellent service and a meaningful social contribution—making 

our city a better, more inclusive place to live and work. 

Sincerely, 

 

Marcelo Vila 

 Partner 

 Edge Construction 

 Resident, City of Pompano Beach  

610 SE 7th Ave 

Pompano Beach, Fl 33060 

mvila@edgeconstruction-inc.com 


